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JOINT DEVELOPMENT 
ASSESSMENT PANEL 

DEVELOPMENT 
APPLICATION – 

PORT HEDLAND AIRPORT 
REDEVELOPMENT & 

REFURBISHMENT 
The Town of Port Hedland has received a Joint 
Development Assessment Panel development 
application for the redevelopment and 
refurbishment of the Port Hedland airport.  The 
proposal includes modifications to the car park, 
landscaping, terminal expansion and internal and 
external refurbishments.

Plans and documents relating to the proposed 
development are available from the Town’s 
Civic Centre, located on McGregor Street, Port 
Hedland.   They will be available for inspection 
during office hours up to and including 21 August 
2019.

The application can also be viewed on the 
Town’s website at www.porthedland.wa.gov.
au/planning-building-and-environment/planning/
public-consultation.aspx.

The public is invited to comment on the 
proposal and a submission can be posted to 
the Town of Port Hedland, PO Box 41, Port 
Hedland WA 6721 or emailed to eplanning@
porthedland.wa.gov.au.   Should you intend to 
lodge a submission, it must be submitted to the 
Town by 21 August 2019 and quote reference 
number DA 2019/061.


